
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 

From: Millar, Chris 
To: 
Subject: Telephone Call Follow-up 
Date: Tuesday, December 28, 2021 11:29:00 AM 

Hi Charles, 

Re: 1622 Bertie Street – Notice Letter follow-up 

Thanks for getting in touch with me. 
Hopefully I have given you some information to help explain what is happening. 
I would suggest having a read through of Report PDS 41-2021 and the relevant 
appendices. 
I checked this link before inserting it, so if there are any issues, please let me know. 
Each of the links on the page are PDF files that should download for you. 
Appendix 2 is a 4 page PDF file. Page 2 shows the area where you live. 

https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-
2021.aspx 

Sincerely, 
Chris Millar, MCIP, RPP, CNU-A 

Senior Planner, Long Range Planning 
905-980-6000 ext. 3147 
chris.millar@niagararegion.ca 
Niagara Region, Planning and Development 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, P.O. Box 1042 
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 
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